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Prairie River Woodworking 

April 14,2017 

Mr. Dennis Dunlap 
M ichigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Kalamazoo District Office 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, M! 49009-5025 

RE: Permit to Install No. 30-14A 
Prairie River Woodworking 
Violation Notice Response 

Mr. Dunlap: 

2694677321 p.3 

The purpose of this letter is to respond to your Violation Notice letter dated April 6, 2017. 
Prairie River Woodworking (PRW) has historically used manufacturer supplied coating 
formulation data to determine volatile organic compound (VOC) content for our 
compliance monitoring requirement purposes. During your April 4, 2017 Air Quality 
Division Inspection, you determined that PRW was in violation of Special Condition V.1 
of FGBOOTHS1-4, contained in RTI No. 30-14A. This Special Condition requires testing 
of coatings using federal Reference Test Method 24. Upon prior written approval , the 
VOC content may be determined from manufacturer's formulation data. PRW has 
prepared a written request for approval to use manufacturer's formulation c;lata in our 
compliance monitoring program. This request was submitted to your office on April 14, 
2017. 

It is our hope that this request is approveq and deemed adequate to comply with the 
Testing/sampling conditions contained in Special Condition V.1 of Permit to Install No. 
30-14A. Please fee l free to contact me with any questions pertaining to this authorization 
request. 

Sincerely, 

'13~~ 
Bryan Schwartz 
Owner 
Prairie River Woodworking 

cc: Doug Elliott, D&B Environmental Services, Inc. 

Sent •llith VertaFBX software- WNW.ventafax.com 
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